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Jody Castle

From: bdruet <bdruet@telus.net>
Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2019 2:16 PM
To: Jody Castle
Subject: Hope and District Figure Skating Club

 
Good Afternoon Jody, 
 
Our wonderful Ice Show is fast approaching.  The ice show gives the children an opportunity to showcase the 
skills that they have worked so hard on throughout the year. It is lovely community event that is attended by 
children, parents, grandparents,  and even the residents of the lodge. 
 
Our Club through fundraising,  grants, and donations works hard to keep our fees as low as possible.  It is 
important to our club that we are accessible to families of all economic levels. 
 
The Club is asking for a reduction of our ice fees on Saturday March 9 , so that we can continue to be accessible 
to all members of our community.  
 
Thank you for your support and consideration.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lindsay Druet 
President 
Hope and District Figure Skating Club  
 
 
Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone. 
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